2016 ARLIS ANZ NSW Chapter Report

2016 has been a quiet year for the NSW Chapter, with a single meeting held early in the year.

As the NSW Executive is also the current National Executive, much of our time was spent organising the 2016 conference.

NSW Executive

Elizabeth Little continued as Chair, Barbara Rendall as Secretary and Steven Miller as Treasurer.

Chapter Meetings

We have held one Chapter meeting: 1 April 2016 at NIDA (National Institute Dramatic Art) where Ross Bruzezze showed us around the new NIDA facilities, including the new library. He also spoke about their new LMS – Aurora.

The meeting's attendees included new members Sarah Graham, Celia Brown and Marissa Cassim from Sydney College of the Arts, as well as Barbara Rendall, SI DCE Elizabeth Little, NAS, Claire Eggleston, Vivian Huang and Steven Miller, AGNSW, Dr Mireille Astore, AFTRS and Margaret Blackmore.

Our final meeting, in mid-December 2016, will also include our AGM.

NSW Chapter sponsorship for Student attendees at 2016 Conference

The NSW Chapter generously sponsored Robyn Siemer, a regional student from Millgrove, Victoria to attend the 2016 conference.

Elizabeth Little NSW Chapter Chair 26 November 2016